

Title III Advisory Committee

Monday, October 20, 2008

MINUTES

- I. Introductions:
 - Adrienne Herd, External Evaluator
 Dr. Janice Chaves, External Evaluator
 Miya Squires, Student Success Coordinator
 Ken Meier, VP of Learning
 Joe Little, IT
 Les Jauron, VP of Planning and Information
 Eric Hoiland, Director of Assessment
 Teresa Ward, Staff Development Coordinator
 Juri Brilts, Grants Research & Development
 Jo Anne Cripe, FACS, Academic Senate VP
 David Payne, CMST, Academic Senate President
 Kenneth Bearden, ENGL, Academic Senate Secretary
 Andy Miller, IT Systems
 Mike Rasmussen, Student Services, Student Equity
- II. Consultants Reports: See PowerPoint file titled "Title III Evaluation"
- III. Organizational Chart: Document titled "Org Chart 10.20.08" resulted from review of the Org Chart Draft. Minor change: External Evaluators should report to Dean Yaqub as Director of the Grant
- IV. Overview of Projects: Document titled "Title III Year One" was reviewed. Miya briefly described projects, with input from Ken, Samia, Joe, and Les.
- V. Role of Advisory Committee: Will meet once per year, need additional representation from Student Services and Associated Students.
- VI. Budget: A draft of the budget was distributed for review. Changes so far have included increasing support position to 100%. Additional changes likely will be made as the steering committee and support structure are put into place.